
Bowling Tournament Report 
 
As of February 1,2024, I have received 20 applications for the 84th bowling tournament.   Eleven were 
paid by charge card, eight were paid by check and one is the free entry that was awarded to the winners 
of the team event in 2023. 
I have been in contact with the manager of the bowling lanes.   She and I will work together for a 
successful tournament.    
I was contacted by a member requesting to have her grandchildren bowl this year.  We did change the 
age for the 2023 tournament and I made the decision to keep the age limit to age 19. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Janet Knauber 
National Bowling Manager 

 


